

March 10, 2012 Y-BY Rental 1090 Mantua Pike Wenonah, NJ

Dear Kevin O'Donnell:

On behalf of the West Deptford High School PTO, we would like to thank you for your generous donation to our Basket and Bag Bingo held on Friday, March 2, 2012. Our event was a huge success and we would not have been able to do it without the generosity of area businesses.

We are so excited that we can do many great things for our students such as Scholarships, Project Graduation, Gifts to Schools, and Enrichment programs, all of which benefit the students directly.

As promised, your company name was listed in our program leaflet and was also publicly announced at the bingo. We had 300 people in attendance and we encouraged them to support the local businesses that we kind enough to support us.

Again, many thanks for your donation.

Sincerely,

West Deptford H.S. PTO